
LAMBERTVILLE MUNICIPAL UTITLTIES AUTHORITY 

REGULAR MEETING NOTICE 
ORIGINAL DATE & LOCATION CHANGED 

 

In compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act, please take notice that pursuant to 
NJSA 10:4-8(b), the Authority’s Board of Commissioners have rescheduled the December 
regular meeting from Tuesday, December 3, 2024, to Monday, December 2, 2024, beginning at 
6:00 p.m. The meeting will be held at the Lambertville MUA Wastewater Treatment Plant, 
Administration Building, located at 3 Bridge Street, Lambertville, NJ. 

Lambertville MUA’s Board of Commissioners may go into Closed Session to discuss 
matters falling within the attorney-client privilege.  

The meeting will also be held via Conference Call. Action will be taken at the meeting.  

The agenda shall be posted on the Lambertville MUA’s website at 
www.lambertvillemua.com and on the City of Lambertville’s website at www.lambertvillenj.org. 
The meeting agenda offers the planned action items of the Government Body to the extent 
known at the time of publication and will be recorded.  

 

Melissa Parsons,  
Administrative Assistant  

Dated: November 6, 2024 

 

Noticed: The Democrat, The Times, The City of Lambertville, The Borough of Stockton, New 
Hope Borough, PA 


